
News From The Twos

 Important Dates
Moving Up Ceremony-June 17th 
at 5:30 pm-NO AFTER SCHOOL

*Last Day of School-June 18th-

NO AFTER SCHOOL

NO SCHOOL-June 19th 

(Juneteenth)

End of the Year Carnival-June 
20th (10:30am-12:30pm)

Classroom Reminders
Show and share has ended. We 
will not be sharing any toys next 
week.

Rest mats, diapers and extra 

clothes will be going home next 
Tuesday and Wednesday.

What we’re learning…
This week we talked about our 
emotions! We started each 

morning by sharing how we were 
feeling during circle time! We 
read two of our favorite books 

again, Color Monster and The 
Way I Feel. We learned that it's ok 

to feel sad, nervous and angry 
sometimes. We also practiced 
saying “please” and “thank you”.

Miss Katie came on Monday, and 
we sang songs about sharing. We 

practiced passing around a ball 
and needed to listen carefully to 
the song to hear the directions. 

Miss Kayla came on Thursday, 
and we danced to all our 

favorite songs one last time!
Thank you to everyone who 
came to our Father’s Day 

celebrations! The kiddos were 
very excited and enjoyed all the 

donuts!
Next week we will wrap our 
school year by talking about 

summer vacation!

June 9th-13th  
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